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Abstract 
Bobbie Wanzo, Delta Sigma Theta Sorority, DST-A-L-2017-081 

Biographical Information Overview of Interview: Bobbie Wanzo became a member of 

the Theta Delta Chapter of Delta Sigma Theta Sorority, Inc. in May of 1973 while a student at 

Illinois State University in Normal, Illinois.  She began her long career in Illinois state 

government following her graduation. While working for the state of Illinois, Bobbie held a 

variety of positions, spanning a period of over forty years.  In 2010, she received the Chicago 

Defender Women Excellence Award. She is a charter member of Springfield Decatur Area 

Alumnae Chapter (SDAAC). 

 

Subject Headings/Key Words: Delta Sigma Theta Sorority, Inc. Theta Zeta Chapter; 

Springfield Decatur Area Alumnae Chapter (SDAAC) 

 

Note to the Reader: Readers of the oral history memoir should bear in mind that this is a 

transcript of the spoken word, and that the interviewer, interviewee and editor sought to preserve 

the informal, conversational style that is inherent in such historical sources. The Abraham 

Lincoln Presidential Library is not responsible for the factual accuracy of the memoir, nor for the 

views expressed therein. We leave these for the reader to judge. 
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